
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

WEYMOUTH & PORTLAND BOROUGH COUNCIL 


WEYMOUTH HARBOUR 


Notice to Mariners No 12/98 


RECOVERY OF MILITARY/NAVAL ORDNANCE 


1. Mariners are reminded that suspicious or suspected items of Naval Ordnance must not be 
brought into either Portland or Weymouth Harbours. 

2. Such items found at sea are to be deposited in a Position One Mile East of Weymouth 
South Pier Light and must be marked by a buoy. The position is to be fixed by a reliable 
means. 

3. Information concerning such objects placed on the sea bed must be reported to HM 
Coastguard, Portland who will initiate navigational warnings and disposal action 

4. Cancel Notice to Mariners No. 12/92 

NB. 	 Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 
Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

Captain D T Stabler MNI 
Harbour Master 


